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PRESS SERVICE STATEMENT

The Company’s Press Service draws the attention of all concerned parties to the
fact that unauthorized individuals are mailing petroleum product invoices executed
on counterfeit letterheads with falsified signatures of PJSC LUKOIL’s subsidiaries’
managers on behalf of www.lukoil-samaranafta-tankfarm.ru.

PJSC LUKOIL’s Press Service confirms that Lukoil-Samara-NaftaTankFarm is not
a LUKOIL Group member and has no contractual relations with it.
Please be reminded to be careful in communications with unknown addressees, to
compare the contact details contained in the presented original documents with
those published on the official web-site of PJSC LUKOIL www.lukoil.ru (Russian
version) and www.lukoil.com (English version).
PJSC LUKOIL shall bear no responsibility for any undesirable consequences that
may arise from commercial relations with Lukoil-Samara-NaftaTankFarm.
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